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   Halloween Costume Guidelines   
Students are welcome to dress up for Halloween on Tuesday, October 31.   
However, students must be sure to follow school rules regarding this activity:
1.  No masks or full-face covering items may be worn, except while the costume contest is being judged during brunch on the stage in the main quad.
2.  No weapons, real or fake, are allowed at school.

            3.  No excessive blood and gore will be allowed. 

4.  Shoes which support the heel must be worn at all times.

            5.  Students may NOT WEAR pajamas, slippers, bare midriffs, short skirts, low necklines, underwear, or immodest clothing.
6.  Halloween is NOT a free dress day.  It is a regular school day.  All dress code    rules still apply.
7.  No items may be worn which demean or insult any person or group based on 

                 ethnicity, gender, sexual orientation, religion or political affiliation.

            8.   No items may be worn which promote or portray the use of drugs, alcohol or                   tobacco.       
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